
 

CANCELLED 
 

 

Notice of Listing  
 

 

 
Title of Matter: Application by the Victorian Automobile Chamber of Commerce, the 

Motor Trade Association of South Australia Inc, the Motor Traders 
Association of New South Wales, the Motor Trades Association of 
Queensland Industrial Organisation of Employers and Ai Group 

  
Section: s.157 – FWC may vary etc. modern awards if necessary to achieve the 

modern awards objective 
  
Subject: Telephone Hearing 
  
Matter Number: AM2020/88 – Vehicle Repair, Services and Retail Award 2020 

 

Listing Details: 

The above matters were listed for Hearing, before a Full Bench, as follows: 

*2:00pm (AEST) 
Friday, 31 July 2020 
Fair Work Commission 
 
By Microsoft Teams - *Attendees should connect to the hearing no later than 9:50am 
 
The listing is now cancelled. 
 
 
Parties can attend the hearing through this link: Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  
 
Alternatively, parties can dial in to the hearing by telephone:  
 
Phone number: (02) 9053 4920 followed by the Conference ID: 897 681 228# 
 
Please note:  
 

• The hearing will be held by Microsoft Teams. 
 

• Please see Decision [2020] FWCFB 3993 issued 30 July 2020.  

 

•  Interested parties are to provide the name, organisation name and direct number for those 
appearing and for those observing by no later than 10am on Friday, 31 July 2020 to 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au.  

 

• Parties must connect to the hearing through the link or phone number provided above no 
later than 10 minutes before commencement. You will find yourself in a virtual lobby. 
Wait there. We will bring you into the proceeding when we’re ready for you. 

 

• It is strongly recommended that all attendees mute their phone, and remain muted, until a 
Fair Work Commission member or representative announces their arrival. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTk5ZDViMmEtNDljOS00NjIzLWE0Y2MtYWY2ODllZTY0MTgx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227f039f5b-4e12-4790-af98-c9f21a9f2603%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227fbe012f-28c4-4c6c-8ace-6d6ba1ac3961%22%7d
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/documents/awardmod/variations/2020/2020fwcfb3993.pdf
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au


 

 

• Parties must not use an electronic recording device to record telephone proceedings under 
any circumstance (unless the party has the leave of the Fair Work Commission to do so). 
However, parties are welcome to take their own paper notes.  

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed by email to chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au or 
by phone on (03) 8656 4657. 

Fair Work Commission, 31 July 2020 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

